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WELCOME NEW

MEMBERS!

We are thrilled to announce our new business
partnership program with the PTSO! This is a

fantastic opportunity for local businesses to gain
visibility within our school community. As a business
partner, you'll enjoy marketing opportunities on our

social media platforms and have your logo
prominently displayed in our high-traffic carpool

line. If you're interested in learning more about how
to become a partner, please reach out to us at

community@denmarkptso.com. 

BECOME A PTSO
BUSINESS PARTNER!
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Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! We’re
excited to have you as part of our PTSO community.
You can expect quarterly updates from us with the

latest news and opportunities to get involved. Be sure
to follow our Facebook page for real-time updates
and to stay connected. If you have not received

your swag yet, please come by the Denmark HS
Front Office on August 15th from 11am-1pm.

 Let's make this year great together!

PICK
UP

YOUR
SWAG:
AUG.
15TH!

Here are some important upcoming events!

www.denmarkptso.com

BECOME
A BIZ

PARTNER

September: Treat Trolley
Trunk or Treat: Oct. 23


